
Marsha Passmore-President 
Marsha Passmore has always lived in Plant City and she is very 
proud of her hometown. She has been involved in her community 
for many years and will quickly tell you that it has been time well 
spent.  
Some of Marsha’s current involvements in Plant City include 
Unity in the Community ( she was Chairman of the Board for 3 
years), Past President and Board Member of the United Food 
Bank, services on the City of Plant City’s Historic Resources 
Board, a member of the East Hillsborough Law Enforcement 
Association, Vice-President of the Robert W. Willaford Train 
Museum, a member of the Plant City Chamber of Commerce, Co-
Chairman of the Strawberry Festival Queen Exhibit, Strawberry 
Festival Ambassador, SF Neighborhood Village, Plant City Photo 
Archives Trustee, President of the Plant City Christmas Parade, 
President of the Arts Council of Plant City, a member of the South 

Florida Baptist Hospital’s Diamond & Denim Committee, Bruton Memorial Library Foundation, First 
United Methodist Church, to name a few.  

 

Marsha is a retired General Motors Accountant after 22 years of service. She has a degree in Marketing 
and Human Resource Management from Saint Leo College, now a University, and General Motors 
School of Accounting.  

A couple of Marsha’s crowning moments include serving Plant City of six years as a City Commissioner 
and in 2011 she was selected by her peers from the many Civic and Service organization as a Plant City’s 
Citizen of the Year. In 2016 she was tapped as a Wonder Woman by the Plant City Observer and then in 
2020 Marsha was selected the first ever Aspire’s Woman of Distinction.  

Marsha has been married to Billy Passmore for 45 years this October.  

With her strong faith in God, she see’s everyday as perfect. Some are just more perfect than others! 

 

 


